
 
 

 

DATE:  October 14, 2020  
 
TO:  Prospective Respondents 
 
FROM:  Gerald Cahalane, Assoc. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation for Bid #36084, FDOT Mitigation Program Annual Herbicide 

Contract 
 
Responses to this sealed bid are still due by no later than 2:00PM on, Monday, October 19, 2020. Any bids 
received after this time will not be accepted. If you intend to deliver the sealed bid in person instead of 
utilizing a parcel delivery service, please contact me, Gerald Cahalane, at (386) 326-3034 or 
gcahalan@srjwmd.com and inform me of your intent to deliver the sealed bid in person. 
 
This addendum is to answer questions proposed by prospective respondents. 
 
 

1. Question: Have all 5 areas been under routine maintenance in the last year? 
 
Answer: 
 
Currently Treated: Monthly 
 
• SJ66-Coastal Oaks Mitigation Area- Indian River County  
• SJ57-Micco Mitigation Area – Brevard County  
 
Currently Treated: One Time 
 
• SJ47-Lake Jesup Mitigation Area-Seminole County  
• SJ64-Halfmile Mitigation Area-Marion County  
 
First Time Treatment within an area to be created by the scraping down of the causeway.  It is open but not 
scraped down yet, work is to start this fall/winter.  
 
• SJ68-First Coast Expressway Mitigation Area- Clay and St. Johns County (6 acres -potential area) 
 

 
2. Question: Is the First Coast Expressway Mitigation Area site open to the public? 

 
Answer: 
 
The area is open to the public. 


